
Update on McKownville water/storm drain construction project 11 June 2020

The current projected completion date for Bast Hatfield’s remaining contract work is now July 
2nd, 2020. The change in schedule from May 31st, 2020 to this new date is due mostly to the 
Covid 19 pandemic.
The current projected schedule we received verbally from Bast Hatfield is as follows:

Asphalt restorations will continue on all streets through next Tuesday June 16th, 2020. This 
includes all driveway restorations.

Remaining catch basin and manhole internal work will begin Wednesday, June 17, 2020 and 
continue through July 2nd, 2020. This work is internal to catch basins and manholes and will 
not need excavations to be performed.

Lawn restorations are, and will continue to be monitored.
We would like to request that all residents that have lawns disrupted by the Water and Storm 
Sewer Projects try to thoroughly water their lawns at least once daily. Watering is most 
effective when performed in the morning hours.

 As we move closer to completion we will provide another update to assure everyone is kept 
informed of progress.
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